
  
TEL (503) 241-7242     ●     FAX (503) 241-8160     ●     com@dvclaw.com 

Suite 450 
1750 SW Harbor Way 
Portland, OR 97201 

 
January 13, 2020 

 
Via Electronic Filing 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High St. SE, Suite 100 
Salem OR 97301 
 

Re: In the Matter of PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON, 
 General Capacity Investigation  
 Docket No. UM 2011 
 

Dear Filing Center: 
 
  Pursuant to the Oregon Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) Staff’s 
December 3, 2019 request for Section B comments in the above-referenced docket, the Alliance 
of Western Energy Consumers (“AWEC”) files this letter to notify the Commission that it will 
not be providing Section B comments during this stage of the proceeding.  However, AWEC 
intends to continue participating in the above-referenced docket and reserves the right to respond 
to other parties’ Section B comments.  
 
  Thank you for your assistance.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to call. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
    DAVISON VAN CLEVE, P.C. 

/s/ Corinne O. Milinovich 
Corinne O. Milinovich 
1750 SW Harbor Way, Suite 450 
Portland, Oregon 97201 
(503) 241-7242 (phone) 
(503) 241-8160 (facsimile) 
com@dvclaw.com 
Of Attorneys for the  
Alliance of Western Energy Consumers 

Davison Van Cleve PC 
Attorneys at Law 


